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Whole School Information

Student-led Conferences (SLCs)
Thank you for participating in your child’s student-led conference yesterday. It was lovely to
observe students leading the way and guiding their families through the learning process in
their classrooms and throughout the school. Our thanks and appreciation go to staff and
students who put in a lot of thought, time and preparation for this day to be a success.

Avondvierdaagse
This fun Dutch tradition is for children in Groups 3 - 8. On four consecutive evenings, children
walk 5km with their parents and classmates. This year, IPS Hilversum is joining the walk in
Loosdrecht from 18:00 - 20:00 fromMonday 27 - Thursday 30 May. The starting point is IKC
Wereldwijs School, Loosdrecht.

Please note that all children from Groups 3 to 8 will bring home a registration form for this
exciting event on Tuesday 2 April.

PTA

Spring Social
Please join us for evening drinks on 11 April!
Tickets are €5 each. Please pay via this
payment link.

https://betaalverzoek.rabobank.nl/betaalverzoek/?id=ehkxmbJcSqKwHFq0-RsstQ
https://betaalverzoek.rabobank.nl/betaalverzoek/?id=ehkxmbJcSqKwHFq0-RsstQ
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Rembrandt
Early Years - Group 4
Rembrandtlaan 30
1213 BH Hilversum
Telephone: +31(0)35 621 6053

Mondrian
Groups 5-8
Minckelersstraat 36
1221 KH Hilversum
Telephone: +31(0)35 303 7163

Rembrandt: info@ipshilversum.nl
Mondrian:mondrian@ipshilversum.nl
School website: www.ipshilversum.nl
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